
   

 
 
 
 

 

4th September 2024 
 

 

 

General Rate Increase (GRI) - Asia, Indian Sub-Continent &  

Middle East to New Zealand  

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
   
In our ongoing commitment to provide you with the most reliable and efficient service, we wish to inform 
you of an upcoming increase in freight rates. This adjustment is necessary due to the escalating operating 
costs associated from port congestion, equipment imbalance and increased cargo demand 
 
  

Origin Region Destination Region 20' 40' 

North Asia, Greater China, 
Southeast Asia, Middle East Gulf, 

Indian Sub-continent  

New Zealand USD 250 USD 500 

 
 
The increase will be applied to the ocean freight for any shipment with a Bill of Lading date on or after 
28th September 2024.  
  
We thank you for your understanding and recognition of the necessary investments Swire Shipping must 
make to maintain our market-leading port coverage and service frequency. 
  
Should you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 
local representative. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Swire Shipping 
www.swireshipping.com 

http://www.swireshipping.com/

